Lori Rosove wrote Rosie's Family; An adoption story after many families expressed their difficulty in finding a children's book that covered many important adoption issues including inter-racial/cultural issues and birth-adoptive sibling issues. At that time, in 2000, Lori realized that working with adoptive families for more than a decade had provided her with the knowledge that she needed to write the book that these families were requesting.

After searching for several months for just the right artist to bring Lori's text to life, she met Heather Burrill. It was a chance meeting that was precipitated by a loud conversation in a health food store. The first time Lori met Heather, she recognized the passion, talent, and humour Heather projected was exactly what she was looking for.

They worked extremely well together, creating Heather's pictures to match Lori's words. Eventually, 'Rosie' was born in 2001. It had immediate approval from the public, selling thousands of copies over the next decade.

Twelve years after 'Rosie' broke onto the children's book scene, Lori decided to give the book a bit of a make over by improving the binding and paper quality. These changes have provided stronger paper that kids will have a harder time tearing and more vibrant colors that serve to make Rosie, her family, and her friends 'pop' out.

As a social worker and educator, who has invested her career in helping families to facilitate their adoption plans and enhance their relationships with their children, Lori is thrilled to know that so many families are benefiting from and enjoying Rosie's Family.

